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Comments: This is to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project EIS#50516:  I have viewed several of the videos on

this project that are available on Utube and have found them to be quite informative, but in a conservative sense

rather than in a hysterical tone.

 

I'd consider Mr. Stephen Quin, the CEO of Midas Gold, to be quite knowledgeable in the mining industry and an

excellent representative of the company. He has presented the company's case for proceeding towards actual

mining of the gold and other minerals in the Stibnite location in a factual manner, while stressing the company's

firm commitment to repairing the damage caused by prior mining efforts.  I think this is an excellent way to do the

overall job.  

 

The company is also committed to providing several hundred jobs in the Stibnite area, which will serve the

economy there very well. This area is extremely attractive geographically and physically, and deserves to be kept

that way. I really wouldn't mind living in the area, but my age (almost 82) precludes such a move.

 

I sincerely hope the Forest Service will look favorably upon Midas Gold's petition to go forward with this mining

project.  This is my first effort at the submission of this type of endorsement; thus far, I'm proud to be associated

with Midas as a stockholder.

 

 

 

 

 

 


